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07 August 2020 
 
Forest and Bird 
 
Via Email:  
 

Dear Forest and Bird 

Official information request for any justified unauthorised vegetation 
clearance complaints from the last 3 years 

I refer to your official information request dated 31 July 2020 for and justified 
unauthorised vegetation clearance complaints from the last 3 years. 

I can advise that there have been no justified complaints of unauthorised 
vegetation clearance in the last 3 years, therefore your request is refused 
under section 17(e) of LGOIMA as the document alleged to contain the 
information requested does not exist. 

There is no charge in supplying this information to you. 

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Mary-
anne Bell, Senior Administration Assistant at LGOIMA@westlanddc.govt.nz, 
03 756 9091. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Simon Bastion | Chief Executive 

 

SB/MB 

 

 


